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I could hear the sobbing as we wept and prayed. We prayed for Mexico. 
We prayed for the government. We prayed for families, for those who were 
suffering, and for those in need. We confessed our sin before God, and asked 
for God’s mercy and blessing on Mexico. We stood, held hands, and lifted 
our voices to the Lord. “Before we can experience revival there must be a 
breaking ;” the event leader David Alfano declared, “and following this trial will 
come a blessing. This breaking has a purpose, to bring us to our knees.“

Lee and I were privileged to be a part of “We pray for Mexico” in Puerto 
Vallarta as members of the Pastor’s association of Vallarta. Our hearts have 
been broken by the violence and terror, and we know that without God’s help, 
this beautiful country will be torn apart. It is in the tough times that the church 
of Jesus Christ shines the brightest. We are refined and strengthened by our 
trials. Pray with us for Mexico.

Vida Internacional, our Spanish Bible Institute has launched it’s online 
video study program at http://www.VidaInt.org. Anyone can log on and 
download the videos and manuals, any hour of the day or night. There they 
can see and hear teaching in their own language and culture, and prepare 
themselves for ministry. When I shared the news with Sandra, a Pastor’s wife 
in our region, she could hardly contain herself. She told me that since she 
was a young girl, she had wanted to study but her parents did not want her to 
go away from home. Once she married with the responsibilities of a wife and 
mother, she thought she would never have the privilege.

Sandra had tears in her eyes as she asked me if she could register and begin 
to study. She expressed her excitement that she could work the study into 
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Eddie Hudson & Pastor Miguel sealing the roof over the Children’s Center
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her schedule and go online after her children 
were asleep, accessing her classes anytime, day 
or night. We thank God for this new technology 
to make disciples of Jesus, anywhere, anytime, 
in any place across our world. Get the word out: 
VIDA IS ONLINE!

We currently have 6 complete courses online and 
are praying for the resources to edit the remaining 
9 courses and convert them into the mp4 format 
and upload them. If you would like to sponsor the 
editing, conversion and upload at $800 a course, 
just note it in the memo of your check. Thank you 
for partnering with us as we reach out into the 
Spanish speaking world.

Together We are Life Savers,
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Jennifer brought backpacks and school supplies for the kids!

Check out the Vida website! 
http://www.VidaInt.org


